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Term Dates 2025 
 
Term  1    29th Jan       -     4th April 
Term  2   22nd April       -    7th July 
Term  3    21st July        -    19th September 
Term  4    6th October   -    19th December 
 

Ohana 
Means family and family means no one gets 

left behind or forgotten    

Friday 4th APRIL Last day Term 1 2:30 finish 

Tuesday 22nd APRIL First day Term 2 

Friday 25th APRIL  ANZAC DAY NO SCHOOL 

Friday 9th MAY  Mothers Day stall 

Monday 9th JUNE Kings Birthday NO SCHOOL 

Friday 4th JULY Last Day Term 2 

Dates to Remember 

Don’t forget to reference daily updates on Facebook 

and  Compass 

A message from the Principal 
Principal Message Term 1 2025 

Term 1 has been hectic with both NAPLAN and Camp being fitted in. I would like to 
acknowledge the hard work of all staff during what can be a very stressful time for students in en-
suring that all students received the necessary support and encouragement to do their best with the 
testing. Equally the time and effort that has to go into organising a school camp is enormous, but 
at Churchill North we believe that that’s worth it in order to provide every child with such a 
unique experience. 

During the Easter break the rooves on the schools original four buildings will be replaced by the 
VSBAs ongoing maintenance team. We have organised this to ensure minimum disruption to the 
operation of the school. This will complete the capital works project that was commenced in 2020. 
This project has not been without its problems but has provided fully refurbished classroom spac-
es that provide a state-of-the-art learning environment for all of our students. 

We are now into our second year of running Compass as our whole school information manage-
ment and communication system and appreciate the effort that parents and carers have gone to 
downloading the Compass app and familiarising themselves with it. I would like to reach out to 
those families that are currently not using it to let us know how we can support them to start en-
gaging with Compass. If you contact the school, we will be able to assist you in accessing Com-
pass and its basic functions. 

I hope you all enjoy the Easter holiday period and look forward to working with you all in Term 2. 

Kind regards 
 

Colin Price 
Principal 
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